
  

Newsletter 

Attendance  

Sports Update 

Well done to the children that took part in Tchoukball competition earlier this week. Eleven pupils 

from Year 3 and 4 represented the school in this event. The pupils did really well and each came 

back with a collection of medals for playing well and for excellent team work skills. Secondly well 

done to the Year 4 pupils that took part in the tennis tournament– against tough opposition they 

all played really well. 

Class Photos 

On Wednesday next week we have the photographer visiting school. This time they will be taking 

class photos. We are having them taken in a similar style to the ones that we have currently    

hanging in the entrance to the school. There will be letters sent home so that you can purchase 

one if you would like to. 

Uniform 

Over the last few weeks we have seen a growing number of children coming to school in jeans and 

tracksuits bottoms. Sometimes this can’t be helped as uniform gets dirty or misplaced, but can I 

please ask you  to make sure that, if at all possible, children come to school in the correct          

uniform. What we often see at school is that if children are dressed in school uniform they arrive 

at school more in the frame of mind to work hard and do well. Similarly can I please ask that chil-

dren have a plain white PE T-shirt for PE .  

 

Thirsk Community Primary School 
19.05.2017 

Dates for your Calendar 

 

Every Wednesday   -  

4AW Swimming   @ 10.30am   

4B Swimming  @11am  

 

22nd May Tennis Yr5/6 at High School 

23rd May  IDL early morning session 

  Yr 6 Middlesbrough Stadium Visit 

24th May Class & Sports Club Photographs 

25th May 1/2C &1/2S Carnival of the         

  Animals workshop 

  Tony Swainston—Mind Growth sets 

  6pm. 

26th May 1B Assembly 

 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RP 94.8 

1B 98.5 Excellent 

1/2S 95.4 

1/2C 96.1 Well done 

3BC  90 

4B 97.3 Well done 

4AW 89.5 

5E 98.9 Fantastic 

6T 99.7 Excellent 

Total 95.5 



  

Up and Coming Class Assemblies 

Summer Term Clubs 

 

Date Class 

9th June RP 

23rd June 6T (Yr 6 Concert) 

7th July 2C 

After School Club  

After Easter we are making a few changes to our charges. 

3.15pm to 4.30pm = £4.00 (snack and drink and activities) 

3.15pm to 5.45pm = £8.00 (includes snack, drink, 

activities and a light tea between 4.30-5pm) 

 There is a sibling discount of 50% for the second 

child. If you arrive after 4.30 to collect your child 

you will be charged for the full session.  

Pat Turner 
 

 

Destiny Jewitt 4AW for having such 

a positive attitude to her work and 

friendships, well done ! 

 

Amelie Stares 1/2S for always    

putting 100% effort into her work. 

For perseverance in all her work 

and super listening 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

  

  

  

Zumba 

3.20- 4.05 

Yr 3-6 

  

  

 

Kwickcricket 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 3-Yr6 

  

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr 1& Yr2 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Tennis 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3 -6 

 

Rounders 

3.20- 4.20 

Yr3 – Yr6 

  

  

  

  

  

     

Mr Chandlers 

Tag Rugby 

Yr 4-6 

  

    

  

  

Child Absence  

 

Please remember to call the school office as 

early as possible  to report your child's        

absence.  

Drama Club 

 

 

We have a few more places available at our 

Thursday evening Drama club, so we are 

opening it up to include year 3 pupils, if you 

are interested please call into the office and 

collect a form 



  

Mindset & Meta Cognition 

 

Tony Swainston 

Is holding two training sessions on 

Mindset /Meta Cognition  

at 

Thirsk Community Primary school 

Thursday 25th May @6.00pm 

Sponsored Walk 6th June 

 

 

 

Letters have gone out this week for the Sponsored walk on the 6th of June. We will 

be setting off at 1.15pm with Reception and then staggering the rest of the classes. 

The younger pupils will walk to the first bridge whilst the older pupils will continue to 

walk to South Kilvington. 

Fingers crossed for nice weather, please see the class teacher if you are able to 

help. 


